R-16 Correspondence- Cathy Tesch

From: Gary Tesch [mailto:brickdaddyl@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 1:04 PM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>

Subject: City Council Meeting tonight - item #16

-EXTERNAL-

hello

| am seeking clarification on the Ticketing Lobby portion of this project.

Why are we building such a large ticketing area?

Are you planning on expanding the traffic at LGB, allowing more flights and/or passengers?
Really want to know if you’re building now so its easy to expand later.

| am against expanding the Long Beach airport- its small and easy that’s why people like it so much.

thank you, Cathy Tesch- district 5



